
 
 MUPY cordially welcomed guest lecturers from Global Standard One Thailand
 

Jan 28, 2013       
 
Associate Professor Cha-oncin Sooksriwong, Department of Pharmacy, cordially welcomed Mr.John Keogh,
Mr.Patrick  Jonasson and Dr.Pravith Chotiprayanakul from Global Standard One Thailand, The
Federation of Thai Industries as guest lecturers on the topic of ’Standard drug code for national
healthcare management’ at the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University for MUPY staffs and Ph.D. and
Master Degree students in Social and Administrative Pharmacy.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1019


